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Email: khaled.abdelshafi@undp.org April 19, 2022

Subject:  Arab Dev ibuti ase |V
Dear Mr. Abdelshafi,

Reference is made to our meeting held on March 6, 2022, regarding the Contribution
Agreement (Phase IV) of the Arab Development Portal (ADP) that was signed on
May 20, 2019, between the OPEC Fund, on behalf of the Coordination Group (CG),
and the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP). Based on our discussion,
we would like to initiate an extension of the aforementioned agreement until July
212022

| would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your team for your

cooperation and dedication towards the development of the Portal.

With my best regards,

S

F. Albassam
Assistant Director General

Public Sector Operations Department
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